parish clerk

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Three Business <noreply@email.business.three.co.uk>
18 March 2024 12:37

parishclerk@melbournpc.co.uk

Important information about your Monthly Charge

Your Monthly Charge is changing View online

Important
Information

Three Business account number: || N

Hello Claire,

Your Monthly Charge is changing

We’'re writing to remind you that, as set out in our terms and
conditions, your Monthly Charge will increase by 4.5% from 1 April
2024. This reflects rising energy and supplier prices, and higher
staffing costs.

Our prices remain extremely competitive in line with our commitment
to keeping costs down for you.

Calculate your new Monthly Charge

Visit Three Business to find out everything you need to know about
the price change, and to calculate your new Monthly Charge. We've
set up an online calculator to do this for you. It's easy to use —
enter how much you pay for your plan now, and we’ll work out your
approximate new Monthly Charge.




For example, if you pay £14 a month now, from April, your Monthly
Charge will be £14.63.

Many thanks,

The Three Business Team

Please don't reply to this message. For ways to contact us visit
three.co.uk/business/contact-us
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